Town Board Meeting
October 14, 2013 5:30 P.M.
Bradley Town Hall

Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Robert Eisenman, Bill Jelinek and Joan
Hilgendorf were present.

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund - $78,485.76
Equipment Fund - $2231,717.84; General Savings Account - $23,727.34; Checking Account -
$194,872.90; Cemetery Fund - $17,686.06; Playground Fund - $15,691.59; Greenwood Cemetery -
$100,000.00 CD, and Greenwood Beautification - $12,339.48 .

Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes from the September o monthly board meeting and the
October 3" road tour. Motion passed 4-0.

Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve payment of vouchers #1685 through #1739. Motion passed 4-0.

There were no license applications or correspondence.

Byron Lange reported that the road crew is brushing on Tannery Road and Willow Lane. As soon as we
know the amount left in the road construction budget, he will contact Duffek Sand and Gravel to have
gravel crushed for 2014. A property owner by the turn around on Norlander Road is having water
problems. The town does not have a solution as there is a new building at the top of the hill that is
causing run-off.

Dean Clark was at the meeting representing the Nokomis ATV Club. He asked that Muskellunge Lake
Road between Hwy A & Hwy U be opened to ATV travel. If this is done Lincoln County may open Hwy. U.
Koth/Hilgendorf to open that section of road. Motion passed 4-0.

Koth/Jelinek to accept the Waste & Recycling proposal from Advanced Disposal. Kevin will call them to
talk about some problems we have had.

Nothing was done concerning West Kraft Road getting city water.

Koth/Hilgendorf to abandon a portion of town right of way off of Dereg Road. Tom Vandehey would like
build a garage in that area. Motion passed 4-0.

Koth will contact the Wisconsin Towns Association to find out when the law went into effect for taxes to be
paid to the town for five years when town property is annexed.

Koth will be contacting the Tomahawk School District about deeding the Gilbert School at Kahle Park to
the town.

The Road Consultant and Road Supervisor will be looking into the cost and size of an addition to the town
garage.

The cork on the outside bulletin board entering the town hall will be replaced.

Hilgendorf/Eisenman to amend the Land Use Plan to eliminate the General Business category. Motion
passed 4-0.

The water and power has been shut off at Greenwood Cemetery.

The Town will set-up a separate account for any donations to clean up the Old Catholic cemetery area at
the Greenwood Cemetery.

Hilgendorf/Eisenman to adjourn. Motion passed 4-0.

Ann Eckman, Clerk



